VILLAGE OF EDEN BUDGET HEARING NOVEMBER 30, 2020

The Budget Hearing for the Village of Eden was called to order by President Cory St Mary. Present were Joe Preston, Sheila Zook, Owen Gellings, Shae Stahl, Ed Costello, Todd Gitter, Jay Baumhardt, Andrea Abler, and Kari Schlefke. The following budget was presented and explained by Sheila:

\$ 95,000,00

\$ 95,000.00
\$ 330,000.00
\$ 50,000.00
\$ 22,000.00
\$ 200,000.00
\$ 21,000.00
\$ 6,000.00
\$ 107,000.00
\$
\$ 49,593.00
\$
\$880,593.00
\$ 375.00
\$230,000.00
\$ 2,000.00
\$ 68,000.00
\$
\$ 107,000.00
\$ 438,460.00
\$
\$845,835.00
\$ 34,758.00
\$49,523.00
\$ 86.00
\$ 84,195.00

General Government

No one appeared at the hearing.

A motion was made by Todd Gitter and seconded by Owen to adjourn the budget hearing. Motion Carried.

Respectfully submitted, Kari Schlefke Clerk/Treasurer Sheila M Zook Deputy Clerk/Treasurer

^{**}INCREASEIN TAX LEVY DUE TO DEBT RETIREMENT.